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To the Editor: 

Congratulations on your new periodi­
cal, Injection Control. The editorial 
material is important and interesting 
and the printing and layout attractive. 
I'm sure your publication will be of 
great benefit, not only to readers in this 
country, but to readers around the 
world and, more importantly, to the 
millions of patients in medical care 
facilities. 

As editor and publisher of the first 
periodical devoted exclusively to 
hospital infection control, we feel it's 
gratifying to see not one, but three 
journals devoted to this subject only 
fifteen years after the appearance of 
our single-sheej newsletter entitled, 
"Infection Control." 

Best wishes for success. We're con­
fident you'll find an informed and 
interested readership. 

Sincerely, 

Diack Incorporated 
Robert F. Smith 

President 
7755 Narrow Gauge Road, 

Beulah, MI 49617 

To the Editor: 

inaugural issue on this important 
subject. < 

John W. Kusek, Ph.D 
Assistant Professor 

Epidemiology-Biometry 
School of Public Health 

University of Illinois at the 
Medical Center, Chicago 

Chicago, IL 60680 

To the Editor: 

The first issue of Infection Control was 
just received and my compliments to 
you and your staff for introducing this 
publication. I hope the response was 
positive and you enjoy a good deal of 
success with it. 

Marvin Goldsmith 
Marketing Manager 

Micro-Media Systems, Inc. 
Suite 300 

10000 Falls Road 
Potomac, MD 20854 

We Invite Your Contributions 

To encourage active participation by the readers of 
INFECTION CONTROL, we invite you to contribute in 
the following ways: 

1. Original articles—see "Information for Authors" in 
this issue for further details. 

2. Brief Reports—case presentations or reports of small 
epidemics or pseudoepidemics. A Brief Report 
should include history and physical examination 
findings, laboratory studies, how the problem was 
handled, and final outcome. Complete references 
should be included, following the style noted in 
"Information for Authors." 

3. Questions about problems in infection control will be 
answered by Editorial Board members or other experts 
they may designate. 

4. Letters—commenting about articles published in 
INFECTION CONTROL or general comments 
about the specialty of infection control. 

These contributions should be submitted to: 
Richard P. Wenzel, M.D. 
INFECTION CONTROL 
6900 Grove Road 
Thorofare, New Jersey 08086 
609/848-1000 
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